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Hall Estill Welcomes Carson Glass Lamle Back to Hall Estill Following
Completion of Her Federal Clerkship
January 4, 2022

Hall Estill is pleased to welcome back Carson Glass Lamle to Hall Estill following her completion of a
Federal Clerkship with The Honorable John F. Heil, III of the United States District Court for the Eastern,
Western and Northern Districts of Oklahoma.  Carson began with the firm in September 2016 and
departed at the end of June 2020 for her clerkship.  Carson rejoins the firm as an associate in the Oklahoma
City office where she will be practicing in the litigation and energy law groups.  She earned her J.D. from the
University of Texas College of Law in 2016 and her B.S. in Finance and International Business, magna cum
laude, from the University of South Carolina in 2013.
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